

30<sup>th</sup> January 2025

## Y5 Viking Day - Mansfield Museum Thursday 27th February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

A visit to Mansfield Museum has been arranged for Year 5 as part of our 'Vikings' topic. The visit will take place on Thursday 27th February 2025. We will be leaving school around 9:00 am so please ensure your child arrives at school on time. We will be arriving back at school before the end of the school day. To help towards the cost of the trip, we are asking for a contribution of **£5.00** per child to be paid on Arbor before Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> February.

We will be walking to the museum and would value some support with this, so if you have time to walk with us, please come and let us know. You don't need to stay at the museum throughout the session, but we will need some adults to walk back with us.

Children should wear their normal school uniform and have a warm coat. We will be at the museum during lunchtime so your child can either bring their own packed lunch or order a lunch from the school kitchen. Please let the school office know if you require a packed lunch.

During the trip we will be learning all about The Vikings and what it was like in England when they were here. Look out for exciting photos on the school website after the visit.

We are really looking forward to the trip and we know the children are very excited! If you have any other questions about the visit, then please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you,

Mrs Hird-Shaw and Mrs Greenwood



